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From: Coil,  Gladys
To: - Board of Supervisors
Cc: Prescott, Karita; Morgan, Greg; Ingalls, Sue; Gong, Jackie; Watt, Nancy; Link, Leanne; McDowell, John;


Sharma, Shaveta; Anderson, Laura; Morrison, David; Gallina, Charlene; Tran, Minh; Collins, Karen
Subject: FW: Appeal of Paul Pelosi to Planning Commission"s Approval of Winery Use Permit for Castellucci (P13-00140)


and Variance (P14-00074)
Date: Thursday, July 24, 2014 1:58:41 PM


Below please find correspondence regarding the Castellucci appeal.
 
(This is a Brown Act communication, please do not “reply all”)
 
Gladys I. Coil, CCB
Administrative Manager-Clerk of the Board
1195 Third Street, Room 310
Napa, CA 94559
707-253-4196
FAX 707-253-4176
 


From: Paul Pelosi [mailto:paul@pfpelosi.com] 
Sent: Thursday, July 24, 2014 1:11 PM
To: Coil, Gladys
Cc: Rob Anglin; scottgm@dpf-law.com
Subject: Re: Appeal of Paul Pelosi to Planning Commission's Approval of Winery Use Permit for
Castellucci (P13-00140) and Variance (P14-00074)
 
Gladys Coil
Clerk of the Board
1195 Third Street, Suite 310
Napa, CA 94559
 
Dear Ms. Coil,
Please allow this letter to confirm that I have reached an agreement with the Applicant, Castellucci
Family Vineyards, to resolve my appeal.
That Agreement is accurately stated in Rob Anglin’s July 14 letter and enclosed site plan submitted
to you.
I join the Applicant in asking the Board of Supervisors to approve our agreed  changes to the subject
project.
 
Please allow me to clarify that the letter from Smith Engineering dated June 5 which was delivered
to your office by my attorney on July 16, should have been delivered with my original Appeal
documents. I will only request this letter to be considered in the event the Board does not accept
the Agreement outlined in Mr. Anglin’s letter.
 
My very strong preference is that the Board approve the agreement reached between Mr.
Castellucci and myself that was outlined in Mr. Anglin’s July 14 letter.
 
Sorry if there was any confusion on this matter. Please contact me with any questions.
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Sincerely,
 
Paul F Pelosi





